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Public Comment for Agenda Item 7: Traffic Management Program: 

My name is Stacie Castillo. I live at 1005 Redan Drive. I am writing to request that you please
consider a traffic hump on Redan Drive (Rank #32 on the list). We did not have the highest speeds
during the recent study. However, this in part is likely due to virtual learning and remote work
schedules.

Typically, there are excessive speeds on Redan Drive (between Red Tail and Eaglewood) in the
mornings and evenings. This coincides with the time children and walking to and from Olson
Elementary School, which is less than .25 miles from this requested speed hump.

I have observed near misses when children are crossing the street to get to school. This street has
very heavy foot traffic and bike traffic going to and from the school in the mornings and afternoons.

My greatest fear is that a child will be hit by a car. I respectfully request a speed hump be
considered. Thank you for your time.

Stacie Castillo

I have attached these comments in a Word doc as well, if that works better. Sorry for the last
minute comments. I had hoped to join the meeting and make a public comment but we had an
emergency with our family. Thanks!
-- 
Stacie Castillo
505-977-2827
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